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6th October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Halloween Disco 
 
KS2 will be having a Halloween Disco on Thursday 26th October from 2pm – 3pm. 
Children should come to school in their school uniform as usual and bring their age 
appropriate costumes or party clothes to change into. There will be a tuck shop where 
children can buy sweets and drinks etc (maximum of £3 per child please). 
 
Please give consent via School Gateway app and make sure your child’s dietary 
requirements/allergies are up to date on the Sims Parent App. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Mrs K. Cutler 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


